
 
 
 
 

September 18, 2015 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr. Freeman Condon 
6 Forest Road  
Salisbury, Massachusetts 01952 
 

 
Dear Mr. Condon: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Chairman Stephen G. Burns September 9, 2015, 
regarding Seabrook Station. 
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

      
     /RA/ 

Annette Vietti-Cook 
 
 
 
 
 
 


